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THIS WEEK AT CCJ.….. 
CCJ FOREST SCHOOL    Y6 Celebration Reminder! 

      3DK Class Assembly            PCSO Visit      
Lower Band- Brilliant Bristol Trips to Page Park!           CHERNOBYL VISIT

     
 
 

WIRE AWARD! 
A huge well done to Mrs Elliot who has helped  
CCJ achieve the WIRE Award!  WIRE is a project  
that recognises a school’s commitment to  
inclusivity and the delivery of excellent  
Religious Education. It was initiated by SACRE,  
the Standing Advisory Committees for Religious Education. 

 

CCJ Forest School! 
The children have been making the most of this glorious weather 
and have spent a lot of time out in our Forest School this week! 
They have been thoroughly enjoying themselves building dens! 
Some wonderful structures were created!   

 

                                              End of Year Reports and SATs results 
 

Teachers have written their final reports of the year and these are coming home today in sealed envelopes along 
with your child’s attendance certificate (it should be 96.4% or higher) and for our Y6 children, you will also have 
their test results. We have not yet shared any of this with your children as we know what an important 
conversation it is for parents to have with your children in the way that is best for them. There will be an 
opportunity to informally drop in after school on Monday next week to ask the teachers and questions and thank 
them for all the work they have done if you wish.       Mrs Osborne 
 
 

 
 

 

3DK Class Assembly 
A huge well done to 3NK who held their 
class assembly this week. It was wonderful 
to see so many parents/carers attend to 
see just what they have been learning 
about this term! Well done Swallows!  
 
YEAR 6 CELEBRATION 
If anyone wishes to come to the  
Year 6 celebration next Friday, it is 
not too late! But please hand up slip and 
money on Monday 15th at the latest. 
Any parent who is able to volunteer to help 
on the night please use the sign-up sheet. 
Many thanks for those that have, looking 
forward to seeing all the Year 6s on Friday 
19th. There may be a few VIP guests coming 
too! 
 
 
 

MEDICATION  
If we hold any medication 

for your child, this will 
need to be collected on 
the last day of term and 

then returned at the 
beginning of term 1 if still 

required.  
 

HEATHFEST 2019 
A massive thank you and well 

done to Karen’s dance club who 
represented CCJ at Heathfest 
last Saturday after a late night 
performance at the end of year 
show the day before. We are so 
proud of you all and we think 

you did incredibly! 
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CCJ DATES…! 
 

       

             ATTENDANCE 
To date…  

 

CLASS %ATTENDANCE 

Starling 97.40% 

Swallow 97% 

Wagtail 96.90% 

Woodpecker 96.90% 

Robin 96.40% 

Jay 96% 

Puffin 96% 

Kestrel 95.90% 

Falcon 95.40% 

Kingfisher 94.80% 

WHOLE SCHOOL 96.40% 
 

As always we thank you for your continued 
support as good attendance means a lot at 

CCJ.  
 

JULY 
Mon 15th – Y6 Dress Rehearsal  

Tues 16th – First aid for Y6 
Tues 16th – Y6 Production 6pm 
Wed 17th – Y6 Production 6pm 

Thurs 18th – Leavers Picnic  
Thurs 18th – William Court visit 

Fri 19th – Heroes service 10.40am 
Fri 19th – Y6 leavers’ party 

 Mon 22nd – Leavers’ service 
(1.30pm parents welcome) 

Mon 22nd – Drop in for parents in 
current classes 

Tues 23rd – END OF TERM 6   

 

 
 

 

Outstanding Debts 
Unfortunately, despite parents being 
contact by the school there are still 
outstanding amounts for lunches, trips, 
camps and music. 
 

This takes up enormous amounts of admin 
time and as you can appreciate this is a 
busy time of the year.  
 

Outstanding money has an impact on the 
school funds, and therefore a direct impact 
on all of the children.  
 

If your child has attended a camp or trip 
can we politely ask that the amount is paid 
IMMEADIATELY or contact the school 
directly to discuss the outstanding 
amount.   
 

Unfortunately debts that are still 
outstanding will now be escalated further.  
 

 CHERNOBYL VISIT  
Thank you for all the donations that we have received for the 
Chernobyl children, they were received gratefully by the children. 
We had a wonderful day this  
week when the children visited  
and were buddied up with some  
Year 5s.  Everyone enjoyed  
getting to know them and all got 
involved with activities such as  
forest schools, art, iPads and  
rounders. It really was a truly memorable day.  
 

Lower Band- Brilliant Bristol Trips to Page Park! 
As part of our 'Brilliant Bristol!' topic all of the lower band will be 
visiting Page Park in Staple Hill for some history and geography 
lessons about our local area. I'm sure there will also be time to 
have a game or two and some fun in the playground! The visits 
will be within the morning or afternoon sessions and so won't 
affect lunchtimes but please make sure that your child has a water 
bottle and is wearing (or bringing) sun cream if the weather is 
looking warm! 

Monday 15th July pm- 3DK/3NK 
Tuesday 16th July am- 4GE/4KR 

Tuesday 16th July pm- 3/4SG 
Please see you child's class teacher if there are any problems or 
concerns with your child attending this local visit. Hopefully it will 
be a fun day for all! 
 

SEPTEMBER    
Mon 2nd – INSET 
Tues 3rd – Start of Term 1   

HEROES ASSEMBLY! 
On Friday 19th July at 10.40am we are holding a special assembly for all 
our CCJ volunteers to celebrate all they do for us over the year. By 
raising funds, reading with children, helping with daily classroom 
preparation etc. Just remember that not all heroes wear 

capes! If you have volunteered in the office, hearing reading, school 
trips, fundraising etc then please do join us! 

 
 
 

Leavers Service 
Monday 22nd1.30pm 

William Court 
Final Downend Soup 
visit Thurs 18th July 

1.15pm  

YEAR 6 PCSO VISIT  
The local PCSO came to visit Year 6 today. 
She gave a very interesting talk about 
responsibilities and consequences and held a 
very valuable question and answer session. It 
would be great to follow up these 
conversations at home with your child.   
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